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Hello everyone and welcome to another edition of the Juice Newton Fan Club Summer Newsletter. 

Nothing is hotter than information about our favorite recording artist, so here we go... 

The question many have been asking is “When will Juice tour again?”  Right now, Juice has decided 

to extend her break from touring.  Juice is fine and extends her love and gratitude to all of her fans 

while she relaxes from the grind of being on the road.  I will inform everyone once I have an update. 

Juice’s break includes the new album.  This new project is on hold at this time.  

Thank you all for your understanding. 
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The "O" Award is given to any person or group and or company 

that makes their community better in any aspect. The award is in 

honor of Otha Young. Otha was a huge part of Juice Newton's 

career until his death in 2009. Otha will always be remembered 

as a very positive person who saw the best in everyone.  

PHOTO: Otha Young, Makena Young and Brenda Young. 

The 2018 "O" Award goes to Wanda Fowler Eckoff.  Wanda's cause is The Angel Band Project. 

 

Rachel Ebeling is the founder of the amazing cause.  The cause is about music helping to heal victims of 

sexual assault. 

 

Visit their Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/AngelBandProject/https://www.facebook.com/

AngelBandProject/ 

 

Wanda skydives to raise funds to help the The Angel Band Project assist those in need.  Wanda has done 

this for a number of years and assists in other ways when needed. 

 

When the horrible action of sexual assault takes place, the long journey in recovery is so very diffi-

cult.  Through music, the victims can ease the pain and ease the process by channeling through a therapy 

that they will enjoy.  Perhaps a favorite song as a child or school party. 

 

Wanda's ability to put other's needs first and her dedication to such an important cause is why she was 

chosen for the "O" Award for 2018.  Wanda is a kind understanding person and her vision to assist any 

and all in need such as The Angel Band Project is so very admirable. 

 

I am very proud of Wanda.  She is not only an angel, she is family. 
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It is with great enthusiasm that I inform you of the growth of the  JNFC over the past six months.  To 

say it has been incredible is an understatement. 

 

Facebook—The JNFC Facebook page now has 528 likes and It has grown tremendously.  This number 

will mostly change once this newsletter is released.  Join the fun!! https://www.facebook.com/Juice-

Newton-Fan-Club-219353041458864/ 

 

Email—The requests to join the fan club via email has experienced substantial growth. 

 

The fan club has now grown over 60%!!  How exciting is that?  THANK YOU ALL!! 
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Otha Young and Juice co-wrote a song in 1977 Juice did not record it but the duo The Carpenters did!!  The 

song was entitled “Sweet, Sweet Smile.”  The Carpenters  rearranged the song and made it up tempo. 

Many years later, Juice recorded the song on her CD “The Ultimate Hits Collection.”  Juice recorded the 

song as she had originally arranged it. 

Please copy and paste these URL’s into your browser. 

The Carpenters:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=N9CvY9b7vg0 

Juice Newton: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2xWUQl4qdSA 

Juice began her recording career with RCA Records in 1975.  Originally the billing was “Juice Newton & Sil-

ver Spur.”  Juice never asked to be the lead singer or to be first in the billing.  

Juice Newton & Silver Spur Band Members—Otha Young, Robbie Gillman, Juice Newton, Buzzy Buchanan, 

Tom Kealey. 

Mr. Kealey is a member of the Juice Newton Fan Club!!  

 

In 1988 Juice recorded a duet with artist Michael Johnson on his RCA album 

“That’s That.”  The duet was called “It Must Be You” and the harmony is   

enchanting. 

You can listen to the duet here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=XQqslRndBsI 

Unfortunately, RCA passed on this track from the album as a single and     

another track was released instead. 
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Have a wonderful safe Summer or whatever the season  is where you are. 

 

Please watch the Facebook page and juicenewtonfanclub.com and the official site juicenewton.net for 

updates as they are available. 

 

See you all soon!! 

Paul and Juice 

 

Paul Fowler 

President—Juice Newton Fan Club 


